TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD | Date: Time:
May 20, 2005 08:00
Mail Control No.: 136906 License No.: Docket No.:
Inspection No.: N/A 01-06571-10 030-03575
Person Called: William C. Hutchinson, Licensee: National Telephone No.:
Radiation Safety Officer Aeronautics and Space | 256-544-5738
Administration

Person Calling: Steven Courtemanche/(610) 337-5075

Subject: Question concerning need for amendment.

Summary: 5/19/2005 16:00 | left a message on Mr. Hutchinson’s voice-mail for him to get
back in touch with me.

5/20/05 08:00 Mr. Hutchinson returned my call. | requested that he get back in touch with
me after reviewing the regulations in 10 CFR 40.22 and determining whether the licensee
wanted the Depleted Uranium under the specific license or the general license. The only
restriction on the general license is that the licensee can receive no more than 15 pounds of
Depleted Uranium at any one time and possess no more than 150 pounds in any one
calendar year. Mr. Hutchinson stated that he would look over the regulation, consult with
management, and get back to me with their decision.

5/23/2005 09:45 | spoke with Mr. Hutchinson. He stated that the licensee wishes to have the
depleted uranium on the license as a line item. | requested the name of the individual(s)
who would be put on the license as supervising the work performed along with their
qualifications and training in the use of radioactive material. | also requested that | be
provided with any equipment or procedures taken to ensure that individuals are not exposed
to depleted uranium if the metal should be “worked” in any way. Mr. Hutchinson stated that
he would provide me with the requested information.

Action Required/Taken: Place into ADAMS.

Prepared by Steven Courtemanche Date: May 23, 2005




